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Frank Quinn currently resides in Dunwoody with my wife Amy, and their three daughters Annie 

(freshman at Dunwoody HS), Kelly (7th grader at Chamblee Magnet Program) and Brigid (3rd 

grader at Vanderlyn ES).  Mr. Quinn works as a Senior Financial Analyst at Cox 

Communications.   

 

His family moved here from Rhode Island in July of 2012.  Mr. Quinn has been a volunteer 

coach for over 20 years, mostly in soccer, but also in basketball and softball.  While in Rhode 

Island he was an appointed member of the South Kingstown Department of Recreation Board of 

Directors for 2 years.  He was also on the Board of the Warwick, RI Boys and Girls Club for 4 

years.   

 

Additionally, Mr. Quinn was the Vanderlyn PTO Treasurer for 2 years from June 2013 thru May 

of 2015.  He just began my 4th year on the Board of Mill Glen Swim and Tennis Club.  He is a 

certified GA Soccer Referee for the 2018-2019 seasons.   

 

During his family’s spare time, they have spent many hours volunteering for such organizations 

as the CAC, Foster Care Support, Special Olympics, Habitat for Humanity, and Girl Scouts of 

America.   

 

 


